

2 Alumni Drive Hampton, NH 03842 603-926-8992 sau21.org

Caroline P. Arakelian, Ph.D. Interim Superintendent of Schools

David T. Hobbs, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent for
Curriculum, Instruction and
Assessment

Matthew C. Ferreira, M.S.Ed.
Business Administrator

Legal Notice

South Hampton School District Public Hearing on Computer Capital Reserve Fund

In accordance with RSA 198:20-c II, the South Hampton School Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, May 6, 2021 at 4:30PM for the purpose of withdrawing funds from the Computer Capital Reserve Fund to purchase student and staff computers

In accordance with Governor Sununu's Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04, this Board is authorized to meet electronically. Please note there is no physical location for this meeting. Members of the governing body have the ability to communicate contemporaneously during electronic meetings through the Zoom platform. The public has access to listen and participate in this meeting through the SAU website: https://us02web.zoom.us/i/92884375317 or by dialing phone # 1-646-876-9923. If you have difficulty accessing this meeting please call 603-926-8992 x 103 or email revans@sau21.org.

James Kime, Chairman Rebecca Burdick Sharon Gordon South Hampton School Board

Serving the communities of:
Hampton Falls
North Hampton
Seabrook
South Hampton
Winnacunnet High School